
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited Telephone:  416-542-2517 
14 Carlton Street  Facsimile:  416-542-3024  
Toronto, Ontario  M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  

 
April 13, 2012 
 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Response to Intervenor Cost Claims on Suite Metering  

OEB File No. EB-2010-0142 
 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (THESL) received cost claims from Vulnerable 
Energy Consumers Coalition and Consumers Coalition of Canada on April 2 and April 
April 5, respectively.  THESL has no objections to these costs. 
 
School Energy Coalition has notified THESL and Board Staff that it intends to file costs, 
but has not yet done so pending release of the Decision.  THESL reserves the right to file 
objections, if any, upon receipt of those claims.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by Colin McLorg] 
 
Glen A. Winn  
Manager, Regulatory Applications & Compliance 
 
:GAW/acc 
cc: J. Mark Rodger, Counsel for THESL, by electronic mail only 

Intervenors of Record for EB-2010-0142, by electronic mail only 


